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27th April 2020 

  
Dear Parents/Carers and Staff, 

Updates 
 

 Please make sure that you are keeping a close eye on our official social media platforms – 
where so many exciting videos, photos, links and challenges are being posted, such as…. 
 

o Regular ‘Tik Tok’ dances performed by our on-site teams – we’d love to see videos of 
you all doing these too!  

o A personal message from Mr Maker of CBeebies, to everyone at Five Acre!  Huge 
thanks to Angie Miles for organising this. 

o A YouTube video which teaches you how to sign along to our School anthem ‘Don’t 
Give Up’; again, please send in videos of yourselves doing this, so that we can make 
an amazing compilation video of everyone signing along to it!  Thank you so much 
Leanne Bowden for taking the time to make this tutorial video – it’s incredible!  

 

 We have been overwhelmed by the number of staff that have got in touch with Sarah Eiffert, 
to be part of the ‘resource making’ team.  Many thanks for your support.  Sarah will be in 
touch with you all in due course to organise the logistics of this.    

 We hope you enjoyed the ‘Together Stronger’ bulletin that we shared with you on Friday – 
this hopefully gave you a real sense of the huge efforts that people are putting in to keep all 
of our pupils busy, safe, connected and healthy.   

 Here’s a link to a series of resources that have been compiled by the ‘National Autistic 
Society, which you may find useful during this time –  
https://www.autism.org.uk/services/helplines/coronavirus/resources/helpful-
resources.aspx 

 
 
Take care all.     
  
Kind regards 
 

The Senior Leadership Team 
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